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At their recent Annual Meeting on December 11, 2017, the Rangeley Friends of the Arts 

(RFA) voted in new Board Members and said “Thank You” to outgoing members. 

Pictured here L to R: Incoming Members – Jeff Zapolsky, Ken McDavitt, and Adrian 

Heatley, Outgoing Member – Millie Hoekstra. Ms. Hoekstra is rotating off the board due 

to Term Limits after 12 years of service and 3 as Board President. Throughout 2018, the 

RFA will be celebrating their 50th year of promoting the Arts in the Rangeley Region. 

Learn about their programs at www.rangeleyarts.org 
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